
 

City of Highland, Illinois 

Notice of Municipal Letting 

Street Resurfacing 2024, PW-02-24 

(Laurel Street, Pine Street and Cypress Street) 

 

The City of Highland, Illinois, invites sealed bids for the Street Resurfacing 2024, PW-02-24, to 

be received at the Department of Public Works, 1113 Broadway, Highland, Illinois, until Friday, 

April 12, 2024, at 10:00 a.m.  At that time, bids will be publicly opened and read. 

 

Description of Work: Milling/Removal of existing asphalt surface from face of curb to face of 

curb, patching of existing concrete street in various locations, and application of 2-1/2 inch hot-

mix asphalt surface course. 

 

Conditional or qualified bids will not be accepted. 

 

Give special attention to and comply with project insurance and bonding requirements. 

 

The contract and bidding documents may be examined at the following locations: 

 

City of Highland Public Works, 1113 Broadway, Highland, IL 62249 

Curry & Associates Engineers, Inc., 243 E. Elm, Nashville, IL 62263 

Southern Illinois Builders Assoc., 1468 Green Mount Road, O’Fallon, IL 62269 

 

Copies of the contract and bidding documents for purpose of bidding may be obtained at the 

office of Curry & Associates Engineers, Inc. P.O. Box 246, 243 E. Elm, Nashville, IL 62263, 

(ph. 618-327-8841), upon non-refundable payment of $100.00 for each set.  

 

Each bid proposal shall be accompanied by a certified check or bid bond in the amount of at least 

five percent of the amount bid, drawn payable to the City of Highland as security for the proper 

execution of the contract. 

 

Bids from partnerships or joint ventures will not be acceptable. 

 

The OWNER reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids and to waive any informality in 

any bids should it consider same to be in the best interest of the OWNER. Bids may not be 

withdrawn for a period of sixty (60) days after date of receiving and opening bids. 

 

The project is a “Public Works Construction” Project as defined in the Illinois Prevailing Wage Act 

820 ILCS 130. As such, all bidders shall account for in their bids and will be subject to the general 

prevailing wage rates for Madison County, Illinois, currently published and as amended from time to 

time by the Department of Labor. Prevailing rate of wages are revised by the Department of Labor 

and are available on the Department’s official website. 

 

     By the order of the Mayor and City Council 


